
APPLICATIONS NOW OPEN
reserves coach 2025

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION OR TO APPLY, PLEASE CONTACT HDFC FOOTBALL DIRECTOR, ANDREW ROGERS.
phone: 0405 063 900 | EMAIL: ARCOMMUNICATIONS@OUTLOOK.COM

applications to be received by cob friday 13 september.

The Houghton Districts Football Club is seeking applications for the position of
Men's Reserves Coach for the 2025 season.

The Men's Reserves Coach will form a critical part of the senior coaching group
and lead a young and exciting team in the Adelaide Footy League's Division 6
Reserves competition.

The successful applicant will possess the following skills and abilities:
- The ability to work under the direction of the Men's A Grade coach to implement
   a Club wide game plan and football program.
- Proven experience of game day coaching and the ability to balance performance
   with player development.
- Strong player development focus and the ability to contribute to the design and
   delivery of tailored development plans for our next A Grade footballers.
- Relevant past football experience and coaching accreditations.
- An ability to attend and be a key part of pre-season and in-season training
   sessions, coaches' meetings and club functions.
- An outstanding communicator at an individual and group level.
- A desire to help foster the continued development of the football program and a
   culture that builds better people for football and life.

If you fit the description above, we encourage you to apply or reach out for a
confidential conversation.


